
 

 

14th June 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Virtual Transition Evening – 24th June, 6pm 

We would like to invite you to a live question & answer session on Thursday 24th June at 6pm.  

This will happen virtually, with the aim that you will see key members of staff ahead of 

September and answer any questions you may have or ease any worries.   

To attend this event, you will need to register in advance to the meeting using the address 

below: 

https://bit.ly/34FYPNY  

Please register using your son/daughter’s name and an email of your choice. All microphones 

and cameras of families will be turned off due to the number of people in attendance, but 

you will be able to see all staff members.   

To help us to facilitate this event we would ask that any questions are sent ahead of the 

evening to y6@stclementshigh.org.uk all questions will be gratefully received, no question will 

be deemed a “silly question” so please do send whatever is questions you may have, the 

questions on the evening will be kept anonymous.   

We appreciate some people maybe apprehensive about using this technology, we are using 

the Zoom platform which should be compatible with a range of electronic devices. Please be 

aware that through a laptop/computer you can click to launch the meeting in the browser 

(under the large blue button) and you can choose not to download anything to attend the 

meetings. On a phone or tablet, Zoom does work better in the App suggested automatically, 

this will take time to download so please do so ahead of the evening.  

In addition to this evening, on Thursday 1st July you will have the opportunity to book a virtual 

appointment between 4-7.30pm with your son/daughter’s form tutor and other key members 

of the Key Stage Three team. More information will be sent shortly regarding this.   

If you have any questions or are struggling to access the technology required for this event 

please do get in touch with  Mrs Cawston, our KS3 Pastoral Support Officer, her direct line is 

01553 825919.  

Yours sincerely,  

 
 

Mrs L Towle 

Assistant Headteacher – KS3  
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